GI‘M// CO//Q?E MOUNT VERNON, I1O0OWA

Department of Mathematics

Dear Colleague:

Last Spring you were sent a letter asking that you
contact members of your department about the Visiting Lecturer
Program of the Iowa Section of MAA. Unfortunately I must ask
once again if you will encourage members of your department to
serve as visiting lecturers for the 1973-74 school year. (Forms
on which titles and other data are to be given are enclosed.)

I hope that the fact that only five replies were received from
the spring mailing can be attributed to the fact that no return
address was placed on the letters through my oversight.

In order that we have information booklets made up
and in your hands at a reasonable date I must request that those
persons who are willing to be visiting lecturers this year return
one of the enclosed forms by September 20 at the very latest!

Thank you for your efforts in this regard; I am aware

that this is a hectic time of year.
Sincerely,
Qodl) 72 Rl

. Donald F., Bailey
Chairman, Iowa Section MAA

P.S.: Special thanks to the five who replied in the spring!
Unless you wish to change the information you mailed
me then, you need not reply a second time.




